
ELK RAPIDS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

SITE PLAN REVIEW HEARING 
 

January 16, 2018 
 

The Elk Rapids Township Planning Commission will conduct a Site Plan 
Review hearing on Tuesday January16, 2018, at 6:30 PM at the 
Government Center, 315 Bridge Street, Elk Rapids, Michigan. 
 
Under consideration is a request for approval of a Site Plan Review for  
R-1 Shoreline Renovation; consistent with the provisions of Section 2.11 
of the Elk Rapids Township Zoning Ordinance.  The applicants Jesse and 
Susan Reiter are the owners of the R-1 zoned residential property located 
at 6136 Winters Trail, Kewaden, MI 49648, Tax ID# 05-06-003-023-00.  
 
The application can be reviewed at the Township Office during working 
hours.  Public comments in support or objection to, a request will be heard 
at the meeting, or may be made in writing addressed to the Planning 
Commission, P.O. Box 365, Elk Rapids, Michigan 49629. 
 
 
Planning Commission 
Emile Sabty 
12-22-2017 

 
 

 
(Publish in “Elk Rapids News” Once on Thursday Dec. 28, 2017) 

 
 


